
 

 

 

 

All interested parents and community 

members are encouraged to attend this 

annula general meeting. We welcome all 

potential new council members, volunteer 

and interested community members to 

come out and learn about our role and 

activities. 

  

September 21, 2017  

6:30 p.m. 
Where: BES Library Classroom 


